
SHANNON FOYNES PORT COMPANY 
 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

NOTICE NO. 27 OF 2025  
 

 

 

SHANNON ESTUARY – MONEYPOINT TOWARDS 
KILPADDOGE 

 
Marine Geophysical Survey 

 
SFPC have been advised of a planned marine geophysical survey that is expected to 
commence on Monday 13th October 2025.   
 
The survey will be conducted by Hydromaster Ltd and will involve the use of a Multi-
Beam Echo Sounder (MBES) and Sub-Bottom Profiler (SBP). 
 
The survey will involve a number of points across the channel between Moneypoint 
and Kilpaddoge – see chartlet attached. 
 
The expected duration of the survey is four (4) days in total.  However, the survey is 
weather dependent, and the survey window may extend to sixty days in total.  Survey 
will be conducted during daylight hours only. 
 
Details of the vessel conducting the survey as follows; 
 Name:  BARNACLE 
 Call Sign: IEA2122 
 LOA:  8m 
BARNACLE is equipped with Class B AIS and has a P4 licence. 
 
BARNACLE will monitor marine VHF Ch 11 and Ch 16 while operating. 
 
Passing vessels are requested to give the BARNACLE a wide berth. 
 
Further information is available via Marine Operations (069 – 73103) or the Duty 
Harbour Master (087 – 2542266). 
 
 
 
 
 
Signed: 
 
Michael Kennelly  
Harbour Master  
Shannon Foynes Port Company  
 
11th September 2025 



Annex A – Chartlet of area of operations. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


